
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
March 17, 2021 

 
 

Dear Members, 
 

As you know due to COVID-19 and social distancing, we have decided to host the AGM 
virtually once again as previously mentioned in the AGM member notice.  This will allow 
our members to participate in the meeting from the safety and comfort of their homes. 

 
In order to attend the virtual AGM on April 25th, 2021, each member will be required to register 
at https://bit.ly/3bWfIbN by April 9th, 2021. Upon completing your registration you will receive 
the meeting link shortly. Please note that the link you receive after registration will not allow you 
to join from multiple devices.  

 
Please note that this meeting is only for Nizari PFCU members. Kindly do not share your link to 
the virtual meeting with others. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
WITH BEST WISHES,  
 
 
Imran Ali 
Board Secretary 
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